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Change of Company Name and ASX Ticker 
 
The Board of BPH Global Ltd (ASX: BP8) (Company), is pleased to advise that effective from 
commencement of trading Thursday 15 June 2023, the following changes will occur with the ASX: 
 

• Change of name to BPH Global Ltd (from Stemcell United Limited); and 
 

• Change of ASX Ticker to BP8 (from SCU).  
 

- END - 
 

Authorised for lodgement by the Board of the Company 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr Matthew Leonard 
BPH Global Ltd Executive Director   
E: matthew@goldenventurecapital.com 
 

 


